

June 28, 2021

Robert Heyano Ekuk Village Council 372 Aleknagik Lake Road Dillingham, Alaska 99576

RE: Possible Federal Funding for COVID response/enforcement

Dear Robert,

I am following up on our discussion the other day regarding \$50,000 in funding from the Ekuk Village Council offered to the city that is intended for COVID response. The City Council must accept the funds before any money is expended. The next city council meeting is scheduled for August 5, 2021, there are no meetings scheduled in July due to commercial fishing season.

It would be extremely helpful if your staff could put the offer in writing to include background information on the funding source and any specific requirements required by the Federal Government so the council can have the full picture when they consider your offer.

I understand from talking to the Mayor that the offer may have been made to the City some time ago. I apologize for the time that has lapsed but multiple transitions have occurred over the last few months.

In advance thanks for your time. I know the city council will appreciate this contribution to the community.

Sincerely,

Chris Hladick Interim City Manager City of Dillingham 907-843-2131

Cc: Mayor Alice Ruby and City Council Members